
 

 

September 7, 2021 
 

Mr. Jack Dorsey 

Chief Executive Officer 

Twitter, Inc. 

1355 Market Street, Suite 900 

San Francisco, CA 94103 

 

Dear Mr. Dorsey: 

 

Recent news reports indicate Speaker Pelosi’s Select Committee to investigate the January 6th 

events at the U.S. Capitol has issued requests for you to release your client’s private and 

confidential data to the Committee. The U.S. Constitution and U.S. Supreme Court precedent 

prevents committees from obtaining these records and prohibits you from providing them. 

Simply put, neither the Committee nor you have the legal authority to provide those records. 

Adopting the misguided legal theory of the Committee Chairman would undoubtedly end with 

Congress rifling through the private records of any American.  

 

Having said that, if you proceed to turn over the requested records, we request the records of the 

following sixteen (16) individuals also be preserved so future Congresses can investigate alleged 

infractions (see attachment). 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

 

 

 

 

  
Andy Biggs 

Member of Congress 

Jody Hice 

Member of Congress 

  

  

Matt Gaetz 

Member of Congress 

Scott Perry 

Member of Congress 

  



  
Louie Gohmert 

Member of Congress 

Paul A. Gosar, D.D.S. 

Member of Congress 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Marjorie Taylor Greene  

Member of Congress 

Madison Cawthorn  

Member of Congress 
 

 


